GOD SQUAD

Dear 4th, 5th and 6th grade Parents,

God Squad 2020 Fall events for 2020 have been tentatively set. God Squad is part of the Youth Ministries at Christ Lutheran Church. God Squad is for 4th, 5th, and 6th graders from the school, church and community. You can register youth and sign up for cohort days for each event at Christlamesa.org/Godsquad

God Squad is a youth group who are Developing Dynamic Disciples for Christ. What does this mean? God Squad is a set environment that allows youth to build relationships with each other, adults and God as we let the Holy Spirit engage each person.

How?

Worship: Pray during God Squad and worship services available Sunday Morning.

Connect: Monthly themed events and games!

Learn: Bible Study each month & Sunday School on Sunday Morning

Serve: Organized and impromptu service opportunities to those in our community.

Here are some guidelines to help you and your youth as they participate in God Squad:

- Youth should wear casual clothing and be ready for active events
- Youth will participate in all activities
- Youth will show respect for adult leaders and chaperons.
- Youth should arrive and be picked up on time
- Youth are expected to show Christian concern and behavior for others
- Youth should bring their Bibles to every meeting
- Youth are encouraged to bring an offering, soda cans for recycling and their friends.

Here are ways that parents can help support GOD SQUAD and the Christ La Mesa Youth Group:

Prayer: We ask you to pray for this ministry, the adult counselors who work with your student and the youth that attend. An email will be sent each month that will include ways to pray.

Financially: Through out the year, some events might have a cost involved. We thank you in advance for supporting your youth financially. In addition, the Youth Center is still looking for donations to continue to maintain and upgrade what the center has to offer. Any gift would be appreciated!

Time: There is a need for volunteers. If you would like to help on a regular basis or just be a fill in let Brandon know.

Promotion: This year we are selling God Squad t-shirts for \$15.00 each. By wearing one of these shirts, other people will see that you support God Squad, and will hopefully result in more youth learning about what God Squad is, and therefore more youth attending to learn about Jesus!

If there are any questions please call Brandon Heath at $619-462-5211 \times 129$ or email at bheath@christlamesa.org

